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Monday 18th May 2020 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Below is the suggested timetable for Home School for the week.  It is of course optional, so 
please add/substitute with any of your own ideas.   
 
9.00-9.30 Joe Wicks PE sessions 
9.30-10.00 Assembly (on the school website) 
10.00-10.45 Home School Tasks set by teachers on website 
10.45-11.00 Break Time 
11.00-12.00 Home School Tasks set by teachers on website 
12.00-1.00 Lunchtime 
1.00-2.00 Work on project of the week 
2.00-3.00 Afternoon themed activities 
3.00-3.15 Story Time 
3.15 Home Time 
 
Monday 18th May – Life Cycle of a plant              
Tuesday 19th May - Still life study of a plant/flower           
Wednesday 20th May – ‘Collecting Colours’ -   an abstract painting of a garden 
Thursday 21th May – Design a Garden 
Friday 22th May – Make your design  
 
The whole school project for the week is ‘The Chelsea Flower Show’.  As the weather becomes 
warmer again and the lock down restrictions have been eased to allow more time outside for 
exercising and walking there may be some opportunities to notice plants, flowers and gardens 
throughout the week.  The Chelsea Flower Show is also sharing some gardens virtually.  Again 
be as creative as you like and have some fun!  
 
From Monday 18th May I will be reading a book called ‘Five on a Treasure Island’.  This is the first 
Famous Five book by Enid Blyton, the story is suitable for all key stages.  
 
Please remember that next week is half term so there will be no work set for the children.  
Monday 1st June and Tuesday 2nd June are also INSET days so the next work set for the children 
will be Wednesday 3rd June. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Lorraine Quirk 
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